
   
 

August 11, 2022 2:04 pm 
 

 
Dear Monsignor/Father, 
 
I write today to provide you with updates and will continue to share information with you 
as needed. 
 
Pastoral Center is Open 
I am pleased to let you know that at long last we have received permission from Prince 
George's County to return to our Pastoral Center!   
 
Please note some staff may continue to work remotely in the short term as offices are 
set back up here in the Pastoral Center. 
 
You may enter the Pastoral Center as normal using the door under the awning.  The 
Pastoral Center is open Monday-Friday from 8:30 am – 6:00 pm. 
 
Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 
The archdiocesan website, adw.org and adw.org/es, is updated regularly with current 
information for you to share with your community. Please see adw.org/coronavirus for 
information related to Covid-19.  Daily news and information about our parishes, 
schools, and ministries are also available at cathstan.org and elpreg.org for the Catholic 
Standard and the Spanish-language El Pregonero newspapers. 
As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office, please know 
that you can email me at FarrellT@adw.org or call my office line at 301-853-4507 or my 
cell at 202-531-4550. 
 
With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 
 
Sincerely in Christ, 
 
Terence J. Farrell 
Chancellor and Executive Secretary of the Curia 
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